
 

CARNATION ELEMENTARY 

KINDERGARTEN 

INFORMATION MEETING 

 

Carnation Elementary will welcome incoming Kindergarten PARENTS to 

our annual Kindergarten Parent informational Meeting: 

 

Thursday, April 3rd, 2025 

5:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

Carnation Elementary Library 

 

The meeting will consist of presentations from our Principal and current 

kindergarten teachers.  A Spanish interpreter will be provided. 

 

Kindergarten registration will begin March 3rd. Online registration will 

be available via a link on the Carnation Elementary Website.  Paper 

registration packets will be available in the school office. Required 

information to complete your child’s Kindergarten registration includes 

a copy of birth certificate, proof of residence and a completed 

Certificate of Immunization Status (CIS) verified by provider.  Please 

return your completed packet ASAP. If you have any questions, please 

contact Carnation Elementary at 425-844-4550. 

Kick Off to Kindergarten – May 15th 4:15 – 5:15pm 

  


